
 
 

 
 

Q2. If I am on a leave of absence (e.g., 
maternity/paternity, long term 
disability (LTD), etc.), will I still receive 
notifications for shift offers? 
 
A2. Yes, you will still receive notifications unless 
you turn them off. 
 
To turn off notifications, log into the employee 
portal at https://andgo.phcnet.ca/ and go to “My 
Account”. Click the “Notifications” tab and under 
“Contact Methods,” select “None”.  
 
Reminder: when you return to work, sign back in 
to Andgo  (MySchedule) and turn notifications 
back on!  
 
 
 
Picture below: view of Smart Call Preferences to turn on/off in 
employee portal (MySchedule) 
 

 
 
 

Questions or Need Help? 
 

Email us at 
andgo@providencehealth.bc.ca 

 
Employee Portal (MySchedule) 

https://andgo.phcnet.ca/ 
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